
   

 

 
 

⚫ We strive to fulfil everyone’s learning potential. ⚫ We value high standards, hard work and a ceaseless desire to improve. 
⚫ We provide a safe, kind, nurturing and inclusive environment. ⚫ We enjoy the journey together. 

  
eTwinning 

European Quality Label  

   

 

Principal: Mr D Tungate 
Principal: Mr D Tungate 

PA to the Principal: Mrs H Thornton/Ms M Brown 
 

Robins Wood Road, Aspley 
Nottingham NG8 3LD 

  
Telephone: 0115 748 3410 

    Email: admin@nottinghamgirlsacademy.org 
Website: www.nottinghamgirlsacademy.org 

@NottmGirlsAcad 

 
 
 

19 April 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Re:  Eid-ul-Fitr 
 
As the holy month of Ramadan nears an end, I would like to wish you Eid Mubarak for 
your celebrations this week. 
 
It looks likely that Eid will begin on the evening of Thursday 20 April. 
 
To help you celebrate with your family this week, all of our Muslim pupils and staff will 
therefore be able to take Friday 21 April as a religious holiday from school. 
 
We look forward to seeing all pupils back in school from Monday 24 April (or, for Year 10, 
at their work experience). 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mr D Tungate 
Principal 
 
 

 
 

We believe in creating a community empowered with the qualities, 
skills and qualifications to enter the next phase of life with 

confidence and ambition. 

 


